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The Waterlog – May
2018

Thank you to all members that came out last Saturday to help
with clean up! The 2018 pool season is less than 2 weeks
away!

Membership Photos, Saturday
May 19th from 8:00 pm to
2:00 pm (weather permitting)
All members, including children, must be photographed prior to
opening day to avoid delays. Photos are REQUIRED for
EVERY member/lessee to gain access to the pool. All
members 18+ must also show a government issued photo ID
matching the address listed on the account. If you have any
leftover guest passes from last year you can bring those as
well and we can add them to your account. Please check
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Facebook and our home page for weather updates regarding
Saturday May 19th.

Additional Pool Clean up day,
Saturday May 19th from 8:00
pm to 2:00 pm (weather
permitting)
We still need to plant flowers and do some storm clean up. If
we are unable to have this clean up day due to weather, we will
post on Facebook and on our home page. Questions can be
emailed to nicepool@capepool.com.

Social News
The Board welcomes Kenny Natale as the new Social chair.
Kenny has great ideas for this year’s social events, including
food trucks! First up is Memorial Day with the Stevie Matthews
Band performing from 3:00-5:00 pm on Monday, May 28th. If
you would like to join the Social committee, please email
social@capepool.com. You can stay updated on our Facebook
page at Facebook page at
https://www.facebook.com/CapePool/.

News from Aquatics
Swim Team practice starts on Monday, May 29 from 5:00-7:00
pm. The pool is closed for swimming, but the grounds remain
open. This schedule is in effect until June 18th, when morning
practices start. Please check the google calendar at
https://calendar.google.com/calendar/embed?
src=capepool@gmail.com for swim meet closures and late
openings. The 2018 Swim team is now at capacity with 111
swimmers.

Tara DeLeon will be returning again this year and teaching
Water Aerobics Mondays and Wednesdays, 6:00PM – 7:00PM,
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during the 2018 summer swim season. Classes will be weekly
beginning June 18th and ending August 22nd. Classes are free
and included in your annual membership to CSCSC.
Sponsored guests will be charged guest fees. Subject to
change, due to weather and instructor availability. Please
check Facebook page for “day of” cancellation updates.

Interest in Swim Lessons for children or Master Swim Classes
for adults? More information to come. Please keep checking
the website for updates!
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